## SOUTHEAST DELCO SCHOOL DISTRICT

Educational Service Center • 1560 Delmar Drive • Folcroft, PA 19032 (610) 522-4300 • Fax (610) 522-4305 <u>jryan@sedelco.org</u>



**Jeffrey M. Ryan** Assistant Superintendent

## Dear Parent / Guardian:

It is the desire of the Southeast Delco School District to have highly qualified teachers in all areas of instruction. Parents of students in Title I schools are entitled to request information regarding the professional qualifications of the teachers and paraprofessionals who provide instructional services to their children. If you would like this information, please contact the district administration building to make your request.

In addition, Federal guidelines require that instruction in schools receiving Title I funding must be performed by a highly qualified instructor. Rarely is this an issue. If during the course of the year a temporary non-highly qualified instructor must be hired to fill a vacancy for more than 20 instructional days parents will be notified of the situation and the options available to them.

We thank you for taking an interest in your child's educational experience and look forward to working with you. If you have any questions regarding the information above or Title I services as they pertain to Southeast Delco, do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey M. Ryan

Assistant Superintendent

Southeast Delco School District

<sup>\*</sup>This letter can be provided in native languages if necessary. Please contact (610) 522-4300 x5315 to make a request.